September 12, 2018

Dear Grandeur Passengers,

If you are returning early and wish to pick up your car, please call in advance so we can make
the necessary arrangements on your behalf. During the hours of 0700 -1500, please call 410-
962-8701. After hours, please call the Maryland Transportation Authority Police at 410-537-
7911.

We are very sorry for the inconvenience caused by the storm.
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